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Our administration area will be getting a
long awaited makeover this Wednesday the
7th of July.

The renovation should only take one day and
there should be minimal disruption to
children, staff and families.

We apologise in advance for any
incovenience, such as noise, caused.
We assure you the interruption will only be
temporary.




FROM
THE
BOARD

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS:
Chair - Amy Cooper

Treasurer - Francisco Aguirre
Secretary - Carissa Dawkins

General Member - Giselle Weybrecht
General Member - Daisy Rowe
General Member - Shanti King
General Member - Gunther De Vos
General Member - Jonathon Vaisey
General Member - Mike Cowley

General Member - Katherine Vines

Contact details for each of our board

members are on display in the foyer.

Subicare is a community based, not for profit incorporated
association, run by a parent/community member volunteer
board that works closely with centre management in

overseeing the services day to day operations.

The Subicare board is responsible for reviewing and setting
the strategic plans, budgets, and governance of Subicare,
and ensuring the centre operates in line with its purpose,

philosophy, and values. Parent-based management
enables families to be involved in an advisory and
consultative capacity, while collaboratively creating
strategic and operational objectives for the service.
Subicare’s success is greatly dependant on the

involvement of families and wider community members.

The board meets once a month with the Director and a
staff representative. A maximum of 10 board members are
nominated and elected each year at the Annual General
Meeting (AGM), with positions opening for new board
members to join each year. The AGM for this year is

tentatively planned for early November.

There are many benefits to being a board member,

including the opportunities to:

+ Give back to your community,
« Create networks,
* Increase your knowledge and understanding of the role
and responsibilities of a board, and
« Improve your strategic, leadership, and corporate

governance skillset.
If you would like to know more about the board please

email the service Director, Lindsay.

or can you get in contact with the board directly via

Amy Cooper, Chair. amydale06@h
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Subicare recognises that it plays an important role not
just in preparing young children, but in fostering a
respect and care for our environment.

To help our families continue these sustainability
lessons at home, we have put together a guide on what

you can recycle in Subiaco and where to recycle it.

You can access this handy guide at:

www.subicare.com.au/recycling




you can find a PDF copy of this yea
NAIDOC Week colouring in sheet, for
little one, on the parents page of our w
under activities and resources.

www.subicare.com.au/parents
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www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

www.instagram.com/subicareelc
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www.subicare.com.au




